Monday, 12 September 2022

Dear parents/guardians

I am writing to update you following on from the announcement made about the period of National Mourning following the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.

The official date of the State Funeral will be **Monday, 19 September 2022**. This will be a bank holiday and school will be closed as a mark of respect. School will re-open as normal on Tuesday, 20 September.

Kind regards,

Dr. J.A. Patterson Principal

Yew Tree Lane, West Derby, Liverpool, L12 9HN www.stvin.com
Tel: 0151 228 9968 Fax: 0151 230 5070 office@stvin.com @StVincentL12 St Vincent's
School is part of the Catholic Blind Institute Registered Charity No. 1102657
Company Limited by Guarantee Registered in England No. 5010874

